Newfane High School

Physical Education Department



January 20, 2012
Dear Parent(s) or Guardian(s):

The High School PE department is gearing up for our cross country skiing unit beginning as soon as our weather cooperates.  It is our goal to keep the students active throughout the winter months and to continue giving them fun-filled options for improving their fitness.  
Rest-assured we will keep the safety of each student as our #1 priority and will not go outdoors under any type of weather warning/advisory or when the air temperature/wind chill is 10 degrees Fahrenheit or below. 

We are asking for your support in helping your child enjoy cross country skiing safely.  Instead of changing into their traditional physical education clothes, your child will bring appropriate outdoor clothing for class.  To be considered prepared they will need to have a winter hat, jacket, and gloves.  We recommend each student bring in snow pants, a scarf, and an extra set of socks (in case their feet get wet).  We have more specific suggestions for safely participating in outdoor winter activities on the back of this letter. 
We thank you for your time and patience as we continue finding new and creative ways to keep your son/daughter active throughout the winter months.  If you have any questions or concerns, please visit our teacher websites located inside the Newfane Central School webpage under physical education, and e-mail us through the link on our pages.                                       

Finally, if you have gently used gloves, winter hats, socks, jackets, or scarves you would like to donate, please send the items in with your son/daughter.  
We appreciate you sharing our enthusiasm as we get active in winter!
Sincerely,
Eric Klumpp

Chuck Nagel
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